
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Happy New Year! I hope you all had a lovely Christmas. 
 
Just a reminder to say all clubs will start on Monday 10th January, there will be no clubs on this week.  
 
Another reminder to say the Year 3/4 Bristol Museum Trip will take place tomorrow for Cyan and Royal 
and Thursday for Sapphire. The bus will be leaving school at 8:45am - please ensure your child is at 
school on time so they don't miss out on the trip. 
 
We look forwarded to welcoming everyone back tomorrow. 
 
Best wishes, 
Ellie James 

 


